Petherick Michael (MOJ)

From: Petherick Michael (MOJ)

Sent: Friday, 23 June 2000 11:40 am
To: 'Sir Thomas Eichelbaum'

Cc: Sim Val (MOJ)

Subject: RE: Ministerial Inquiry - Ellis case
Dear Sir Thomas

| have contacted the University of Southern California. They have confirmed Professor
Thomas Lyon’s telephone and facsimile numbers, and his email address:

Phone: 001 213 740 0142
Facsimile: 001 213 740 5502
Email: tiyon@law.usc.edu

You should note that the email address is the same address that@ jed to yob %}e ast
week.

2542. They indicated that Professor Lyon is currently .‘- eduring

the North American ear.

I hope that this information is useful. We
experts discussed at our meeting of 1 n .l
are able to confirm the balance.

Regards: Michael Petherick
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Does this correspond with the address supplied by the Office of the Commissioner for
Children?

Regards: Michael Petherick
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